
 
 
4 July 2023 
 
SprintSuite Update: 
 
The directors are pleased to share some updates about our Company, SprintSuite, 
as we continue to make significant strides in growing our value proposition and 
industry impact. 
 
We’re thrilled to announce the introduction of some exciting new enhancements 
to our platform which we launched last week. 
 
We want to say thank you to those clients who have already been testing these 
features and providing us with valuable feedback. 
 
We’re excited to bring these enhancements to all our users and hope they bring 
significant value to your business. Stay tuned for more exciting updates in the 
pipeline. Here’s a summary of the new features: 
 

Ø Seamless Integration with XERO Payroll including sending timesheets from 
our system to XERO Payroll with a single button click. 

Ø Simplified Workshop Time Sheeting & Job allocation – improved 
functionality for managing workshops jobs and streamlining employee time 
tracking. 

Ø Create Leave Requests for Staff – enter leave requests on behalf of your 
staff to enable easier management of upcoming leave requests and plan 
our mobilisations. 

Ø New Job Statuses – Introducing two new job statuses, dispatch and 
qualification, to provide better visibility and control over job progress and 
qualification. 

Ø Non-producing Approvers Permission Update – Access to approve Non-
Producing Timesheets is now managed exclusively withing Roles and 
Permissions. 



Ø Reconciliation Permission Update – introducing enhanced control over the 
Reconciliation Permission, now solely managed within the Roles and 
Permissions settings. 

Ø Permission Update on Client Contact Tab within Clients – now managed 
solely through Roles and Permissions under “Client Permissions”. 

Ø And Bug Fixes! 
 

Additionally, in the month of June, the Team signed up 8 new companies 
representing an additional 244 new users, with an additional further 200 users 
projected to onboard in July. 
 
We’re also excited to advise that our Workshop Time Sheeting Kiosks are now line 
in 4 our clients workshops. See the photo below. 
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